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I would like to see the wolves protected. I live on rural property and have always had Pyrenees
Mountain dogs and right now just a lab to protect our property.
We have 100's of coyotes in our creek and property. My dogs have always kept them at bay and
protected our property. 
I believe that if farmers are going to allow their animals to graze on public land then they need to
except the loses.
I believe that Pyrenees and Bear dogs can protect the flocks without having to kill wolves.
When the wolves were reintroduced into Yellowstone the whole eco system recovered. 
It's time to balance the needs of all and not just large cattle and sheep farmers.
I personally only buy beef from small farms in eastern Washington that do not need to kill wolves to
protect their animals. 
Our family dogs are descendents of wolves.
We have to much public land being grazed by cattle and sheep.
I understand why the farmers think they need to kill wolves but I believe it's their responsibility to
protect the flocks by not killing wolves and finding another way.
I have sympathy for the farmers but believe there needs to be s comprise.
 


